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NOTIFICATION  
 

Postponement of the second meeting of the Ad hoc Open -ended  Working Group on 
Protected Areas 

 
 
Dear Madam / Sir 
 
 In consultation with the Bureau of the Conference of the Parties, I wish to inform 
you that the second meeting of the Ad hoc Open-ended Working Group on Protected 
Areas, which had been tentatively scheduled to be held in Montreal, Canada, from 5 to 9 
December 2005, has been postponed due to insufficient funds.   
 
 I regret  any inconvenience that may arise as a result of the postponement of this 
meeting. 
 

Accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Hamdallah Zedan 
Executive Secretary 

 
 
 
 


